
From: B BADRICK [mailto:wbadrick@hevanet.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 10:44 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: CC2035 Plan Testimony - Central City 2035 Request for Re-Zoning 2410 N. Mississippi 
Street/Adjacent Lot 
 
Hello, Please find my Request for Re-Zoning 2410 N. Mississippi and an adjacent empty lot 
as part of the Central City 2035. 
 
I testify that the City of Portland and its Citizens would benefit from improving this unused 
property into a vibrant and active Hotel directly in front of the Albina MAX Light Rail Station. 
The Hotel, Coffee Shop, and Rooftop View Lounge will create 57-62 new jobs in the Central 
City. 
 
Respectfully Yours, Bill Badrick 
 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 
 
 
 
 



 



 
 
 
 



 



 



 
W BADRICK 
wbadrick@hevanet.com 
 
Managing Partner 
CoreForm 
 
Board of Directors 
History Collection 
 


